
CITY OF APPLE VALLEY
SUMMARY FINANCIAL REPORT

The purpose of this report is to provide a summary of financial information concerning the City of Apple Valley 
to interested citizens. The complete financial statements may be examined at the City Hall – 7100 147th Street 
South. Questions about this report may be directed to Ronald Hedberg, Finance Director at 953-2540.		
		
The following summaries are from the general-purpose financial statements of the City of Apple Valley for the 
years ended December 31, 2023 and 2022. The right hand column shows the percentage change in dollars 
between the two years.			 
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